
 

KING WILLIAM COUNTY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

The King William County Board of Supervisors will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, May 21, 

2012 at 7:00 p.m. in the King William County Administration Building Board Room at 180 

Horse Landing Road, King William, VA, to consider the following matter:  

 

A proposed lease of the former Jail and Administrative Offices of the historic King William 

Courthouse in conjunction with a proposed extension of the existing lease of the former offices, 

record room and appurtenant facilities of the Clerk of the Circuit Court to the King William 

County Historical Society.  The buildings are part of Parcel #78 of County Map #37.  Physical 

addresses of the buildings are 227 and 253 Horse Landing Road, King William, VA  23086. 

Anyone having an interest in this matter is invited to provide public hearing testimony before the 

Board of Supervisors.  Written testimony also will be accepted prior to the hearing; comments 

may be submitted by mail to P. O. Box 215, King William, VA 23086; by fax to (804) 769-4964, 

or by email to countyadmin@kingwilliamcounty.us.  Comments received by 12:00 noon on the 

day of the hearing will be distributed to Board members and made a part of the public record.  

All records pertaining to this matter may be viewed in the office of the County Administrator at 

180 Horse Landing Road, King William, VA 23086, during regular business hours.  Anyone 

needing assistance or accommodation under the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities 

Act should contact the County Administrator’s Office at (804) 769-4927 or 

countyadmin@kingwilliamcounty.us. 

 


